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Vincentian Prayer List 

Please add to your prayers in particular Robin Newton, Sheila Coutu, and for the repose of 
the soul of Jacqueline Ledet.   

Please visit Father Mark Schwab’s Website www.vccrs.ca to submit prayer requests that 
are distributed to prayer groups across the lower mainland.  

If you are happy at the foot of the Cross where you are at present, and which is the best 
place in this world you could be. So be happy there … and fear nothing.  [But even better 
to find joy at the foot of the cross.] 

    — Vincent de Paul 

We live in a word that wants to be happy and does not understand what joy is. 

The difference between happiness and joy is that happiness avoids suffering and joy en-
dures suffering in hope. 

In order to hear Christ’s words—“I thirst”—we have to be at the foot of the Cross.  We 
have to love Jesus very much. 

We would never hear those words from a distance, but only when we are very close to Him 
in the place where He suffers. It is not enough just to be there but for us to be willing to 
stay there and contemplate those words. 

When we are close to those who suffer, when we suffer in and with the Poorest of the Poor 
– those who are “unwanted, unclaimed, unloved”— these are the one that the plaintive cry 
of Christ on the Cross: “I thirst” was all about (Jn 19:28). 

These poorest of the poor are thirsty for care, thirsty for contact, thirsty for love. 

St. Vincent de Paul left his own comfort to comfort those whom no one comforted. To 
leave comfort was painful, but his pain bore “something beautiful for God.” 

As we prepare for Holy Week and the Passion of Christ may we contemplate where we are 

standing?  Do we want happiness or joy?  If we are not at the foot of the Cross where are 

we? 

—Father Mark Schwab 

A Moment Of Spiritual Reflection 

http://www.vccrs.ca
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 

Hello everyone, I am thrilled and humbled to join such a wonderful 
organization, one that touches so many Canadian lives every day. 
 
My approach for this role is one of evolution, not revolution. A lot of 
great work has already been done and my intent is to persevere in a 
spirit of continuity so that together, we can ensure the Society’s long-
term viability. 
 
While I am still in the learning phase, my main focus will be on 2 key 
tasks: 

 

• Increasing the Society’s visibility to ensure that the great work being done is recognized 
and well-funded, and to attract new people in our midst. 

• Renewal and rejuvenation: adjust and refine the Society’s communication process to the 
standards expected from a modern organization, to engage and inform all interested par-
ties. 

 
I will be focusing on adding value and looking for ways to facilitate the work done by our 
most important contributors, the volunteers who act tirelessly on behalf of their community 
every day. 
 
I look forward to meeting you face to face soon. If you have a comment or suggestion, I am 
always interested in hearing from you. Please don’t hesitate to reach out by email at  
exdir-dirgen@ssvp.ca. 

On May 5, 2023 a couple of Vincentians visited past volunteers at their residences and 
awarded them  certificates in appreciation for their valuable services and contributions to 
The society of Saint Vincent De Paul. 
 
“Their dedication, hard work, and generosity of time have made a significant impact, and 
we are grateful for your support.” 

 
Hilton Mason served us as a treasurer for many years along with 
home visits and bread pick up.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Alex Lim was our next treasurer and walked with us in our 
journey as Vincentians 
 
 

Saint Francis De Sales —Thanking Past Vincentians 

file:///C:/Users/lizsi/OneDrive/Documents/SVDP/Vancouver Council/Newsletter/Attachements for Newsletters/Canada Housing Benefit.jan2023.docx
mailto:exdir-dirgen@ssvp.ca
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Raising children, working at minimum wage, living with disabilities, buying or renovating 
a home, or just keeping up with the bills is not always easy. There are many benefits, cred-
its, and programs available to help you.   

Please see the link below for more information on different programs, benefits, etc that may 
be available to you or pass on to those within your community that could use the assistance. 

Every dollar counts - Benefits, credits and programs - Canada.ca  

The Canada Learning Bond 

What do you need to know to make your child’s future possibilities GROW ? 

Please see below for more information on what the program is about, how it works and how 
to apply. 
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For more information on the RESP please go to Education savings - Canada.ca . 

https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/campaigns/every-dollar-counts.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/education/education-savings.html?utm_campaign=not-applicable&utm_medium=vanity-url&utm_source=canada-ca_education-savings
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The 2023 Betty O'Flynn Memorial Fund Bursary 

Each year, the Vancouver Archdiocesan Central Council of the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul is pleased to sponsor a $1000 bursary for a full-time post-secondary studies individu-
al directed towards a career – which in the opinion of the Memorial Fund Committee 
members – supports life issues. 

 

 

Applications should be submitted to the Society’s address (2743 Main St. Vancouver, BC. 
V5T 3E9) marked to the attention of the Bursary Fund Committee and must be received 
by July 15.  

The successful candidate will be notified by August 15 and the bursary will be paid upon 
confirmation of enrolment in courses commencing in the Fall of the award year. Renewal 
applications will be considered based on proof of educational attainment. The bursary will 
be presented by a member of the Society at a brief ceremony held in the candidate’s local 
area. 

To receive a paper application or for further inquiries please email us. 
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Applications are now being accepted! Download Here! 

Seeds Of Hope—The 3 Pillars of Health, Education and Wellness 

• Removing Financial Barriers. 

Sometimes, families need financial assistance to get their kids into a sport or physical ac-

tivity. We're committed to helping all families access a range of activities, from boxing to 

bowling and skating to skiing, and more.  Jumpstart is a program run by Canadian Tire, 

click the link below for more information. 

 

Individual Child Grants | Jumpstart (canadiantire.ca)  

The City of Maple Ridge believes that all residents should have access to community recre-

ation (and sport), regardless of cost and/or financial barriers.  The link below provides in-

formation on the financial assistance and programs available locally. 

Financial Access | Maple Ridge, BC  

• Scholarships and Bursaries 

First Steps: 

1. Talk to your school guidance counsellor; they know a lot about scholarships.  

2. Apply for OSAP.  

3. Check public scholarship databases.  

www.scholarshipscanada.com  

https://scholartree.ca/scholarships  

https://studentscholarships.org  

4. Check the awards databases of the schools you have applied to.  

5. Ask community organizations and organizations you work with or volunteer for.  

6. Apply before the deadline. These will vary between different scholarships  

Reaching out to banks, businesses, your schools, churches, etc will give you many different 

avenues towards a higher education.  The resources above are only a few. 

Information Corner — Our Communities  

mailto:ssvpvancouver@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/lizsi/OneDrive/Documents/SVDP/Vancouver Council/Newsletter/Attachements for Newsletters/2023/June/BettyOFlynn Application Updated 2020.pdf
https://jumpstart.canadiantire.ca/pages/individual-child-grants
https://www.mapleridge.ca/1465/Financial-Access
http://www.scholarshipscanada.com
https://scholartree.ca/scholarships
https://studentscholarships.org
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Information Corner — Our Communities Cont’d 

This section of our newsletter will be dedicated to providing different information, pro-

grams, and assistance to those in need in our communities.  If you know of a program like 

Sonia’s Cradle or any other in your community please let us know so we can share within 

our communities and reach as many people as we can. 

Since the launch of the Sonia’s Cradle Program, Ridge Meadows Ministries has support-

ed over 3,000 babies and toddlers. Due to several factors, families registered in this pro-

gram struggle to provide proper food, clothing, and basic necessities, such as diapers and 

formula for their growing families. 

Sonia’s Cradle clients come from a variety of backgrounds, including: 

• Single mothers or fathers 

• Seniors with custody of their grandchildren 

• Working families trying to make ends meet 

• New immigrants 

• Parents and/or children with disabilities 

In order to qualify for our Sonia’s Cradle program applicants must posses ALL of 

the following criteria: 

• Currently reside in Maple Ridge or Pitt Meadows 

• Struggling with low income or are in need of additional resources 

• Have the ability to provide current proof of income and photo ID or be referred by 
another agency 

For More Information on how to apply for this program please go to: 

 https://ridgemeadowssa.ca/sonias-cradle/ 

****************************************************************** 

SUMMER CAMP 

The Salvation Army Summer Camp program will take place July 17 to July 21, 2023 in 
beautiful Gibsons, BC. 

If your child could benefit from a week at camp – please contact us for more information. 

Summer Camp clients come from a variety of backgrounds, including: 

• Children of single mothers or single fathers 

• Children of working families trying to make ends meet 

• Children of seniors with custody of their grandchildren 

• Children of new immigrant families 

• AND MANY MORE! 

•  

https://ridgemeadowssa.ca/summer-camp/ 

https://ridgemeadowssa.ca/sonias-cradle/
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Open Door Group Career Pathways to Success  

What do you want to do for work? Need training? We can help you get there!  

The Career Pathways to Success program is a 6-week employment program that sup-

ports people with disabilities and mental health issues to gain confidence, tools and re-

sources to pursue their career dreams. Participants will be provided with opportunities to 

identify viable employment goals through career exploration and the ability to access cer-

tificate and skills training necessary to be competitive and successful in today’s labour 

market.  

Career Pathways to Success uses a hybrid (blended) method of instruction. This in-

cludes:  

• Online Learning: Group learning delivered through Zoom Video Conferencing so that 
participants participate from home.  

• In-Person Learning: There are several training certificates that require in-person at-
tendance, such as First Aid.  

All participants receive the following in order to ensure their success in the CPS program: 

•  Laptop, earbuds and tech support  

• Workbooks for all workshops provided  

• Weekly food supports ($50 gift card emailed weekly to participants)  

• A completion bonus ($600 stipend upon completion)  

• Additional paid training, as determined by the participant’s training plan (First Aid, 
WHMIS, SuperHost, Serving it Right etc.)  

• Other financial supports and resource navigation as required  

Eligibility:  

•  Participants identify as having a disability  

• Participants are unemployed or precariously employed  

• Participants are able to work in Canada legally  

Please visit our website below and fill out the application form if you are interested. You 

will be invited to the next Career Pathways to Success information session to start the pro-

cess.  

For this particular Program you can contact: Denise Scott | Program Coordinator 

Career Pathways to Success: https://www.opendoorgroup.org/programs/

careerpathways  or click on Logo below. 

https://www.opendoorgroup.org/
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Multicultural Corner—Understanding Those In Need 

Migrant Ministry 

The goal of the Migrant Farm Worker Bike Program is to provide reliable bikes and safety 
accessories to BC farm workers so they can travel to their workplace and out into the com-
munity. The program is possible through the generosity of local volunteers, non-profit or-
ganizations, bike shops, church groups and various businesses. We are all driven by com-
passion to show our guests Canadian hospitality as they enhance our lives through their 
hard work, long hours, and minimal pay. 

#donateyourbike #BikesForFarmWorkersBC  

Visit us at Bikes for Farm Workers BC | Facebook  

Last year we delivered about twenty-five bicycles to Chilliwack. In the front is Steve, Thel-
ma, Yves. Behind Yves is Carolina and Wayne. 

 

 

 

 

 

We recently added a storage container to help store bikes. This has been an incredible addi-
tion.  

 

 

 

 

 

As of May 18, 2023, I have been able to pick up 105 donated bicycles. The Farm Workers 
have started to arrive, and Steve has delivered ten this week and preparing five more to go 
to the farms. So, if you have a good bike you want to replace or make more room, check us 
out and consider donating. 

If you see these men and women at Superstore, say HOLA. Let them feel Welcome. 

Here is a really funny video on how sometimes assumptions can be really wrong!  

 

https://youtu.be/crAv5ttax2I  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1875610939482036/user/100091648427285/
https://youtu.be/crAv5ttax2I


The 2023 BC Regional AGM held in Hope was, once again, a huge success.  Bob Buckham 

gave a truly inspirational presentation on the 7 Teachings of the Catholic Church.   
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The Rule—An Overview of the Rule 

C.11 Annual Council Review Meeting 

UNITY  

• How much harmony and friendship (or friction) is there within the council?  

• • Are decisions reached by consensus (or, if necessary, by vote)?  

• • Is enough help provided to the president and other officers of the council?  

COMMITMENT  

• Is there an adequate sense of commitment to attend the meetings and to carry out the 
allocated tasks?  

• Do conference vice-presidents (or other representatives) attend when the conference 
president cannot?  

BC Regional AGM 2023 

Bob Buckham 

presenting the 7 

Teachings of the 

Catholic Church. 

L-R Joe Rigby, Vancouver Island 

Particular Council and 1st VP for the 

BC Yukon Regional Council, You, 

Minette Gomez, President BC Yu-

kon, Philippe Blain, Executive Direc-

tor, National Council SSVP and Lin-

da Dollard, Interim National Presi-

dent, SSVP Canada.    

Philippe Blain, Ex-

ecutive Director, 

SSVP National 

Council 

At the retreat this weekend, I read it as an example of: 

* sharing such testimonials with members at meetings. It is a good thing to let members know that 

our outreach gets results -- makes a difference. 

* sharing with a parish community. It is powerful to let them know FIRSTHAND the appreciation 

of their response to requests 

* sharing with a wider group of people as one means of recruitment. By joining with us, they can 

see that the work we do really does make a difference! 

 A Testimonial: 

"Our family has been through so much in the last 2 years. We have been struggling and have been 

in need of helping hands and never could we have imagined such generosity would be coming our 

way. To all of the parishioners and folks who donated to our family and lent out your helping 

hands...from the bottom of our hearts, we thank you all so much! There is so much light in our 

lives right now. We wouldn't be where we are and in such good shape for our future without all of 

you xo Thank you!"      



Newsletter Submissions  

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul Vancouver Archdiocesan Central Council  

You received this email because you 

are on the SSVP Vancouver Central 

Council mailing list. If you would like 

to unsubscribe please use the link 

below or email us.  
 

Unsubscribe 

2743 Main Street, Vancouver, BC  

V5T 3E9 

Phone: 604-873-1065 

ssvpvancouver@gmail.com 

 

www.ssvp-vancouver.ca 

Please send your submissions for the quarterly newsletter to lizcsilva.75@gmail.com .  

Submissions for the next newsletter are due in September. Your stories, photos, and re-

quests help to make the newsletter more interesting! 

Subscribe to the:  

The BC & Yukon Regional Council puts out a great, informational newsletter each 
month. To have it delivered to your inbox please email them at ssvp.bcyukon@gmail.com. 

National Council puts out a very informative and resourceful newsletter and website as 
well.  To have it delivered to your email: https://www.ssvp.ca/  
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Upcoming Events 

Annual Vancouver Archdiocesan Central Council AGM 2023 

Via: Zoom 

Date: June 28, 2023 at 7:00pm 

 

******************************************************************************** 

Annual National Formation (ANF) 
Carleton University’s Richcraft Hall in Ottawa 
June 9 and 10, 2023 

Annual National Formation - Society of Saint Vincent de Paul - National Council of 
Canada (ssvp.ca)  

Important Links 

Seeds Of Hope—The 3 Pillars of Health, Education and Wellness 

• Their Benefits Way finder is a powerful online tool that simplifies the search for gov-

ernment benefits for people seeking ways to boost their income and/or reduce their 

expenses.  

     https://benefitswayfinder.org/  and https://www.prospercanada.org/ 

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0xOTY5MjE4NDQ5NTMxOTk5ODk2JmM9ZzVhNiZiPTk4MDQxMzgyMCZkPXQzcjRoNHU=.Nxw6drvc8TWkzSmiBjKpsVAYTyXJvyZD9z4zS32hKps
mailto:ssvpancouver@gmail.com
http://www.ssvp-vancouver.ca
mailto:lizcsilva.75@gmail.com
mailto:ssvp.bcyukon@gmail.com
https://www.ssvp.ca/
https://ssvp.ca/members/resources/anf/?utm_source=Cyberimpact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SSVP-CANADA-NEWS---May-16-2023
https://ssvp.ca/members/resources/anf/?utm_source=Cyberimpact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SSVP-CANADA-NEWS---May-16-2023
https://benefitswayfinder.org/
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbenefitswayfinder.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cd7ae9b20ddad4ad0f95e08db268fdd1e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638146171577203991%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2
https://www.prospercanada.org/

